
* Save the Date * Save the Date *  
 

 
The Brady Kohn Foundation 

is proud to present 
 

Our Cornerstone Event 
 
 
 
 

A special evening celebrating The Brady Kohn Foundation’s amazing first year and an 
opportunity to meet internationally recognized, John E. Wagner, M.D.     Dr. Wagner and his 
research team at the University of Minnesota will be the first recipients of the Brady Kohn 
Foundation’s research grant totaling $75,000.  
 
 Date:   Monday, October 20, 2003 
 Time:  7:00-9:00 pm 
 Place:  Theatre N at Nemours, Downtown Wilmington, DE 
    (see reverse side for directions) 
 
Come join us for this informative evening where Dr. Wagner will discuss how these research 
funds will be used in studying umbilical cord blood as a source of stem cells: is it possible to 
isolate adult stem cells from umbilical cord blood and then coax these cells to become other 
type of cells? 
 
This research will not only have a huge impact on our lives, but most certainly will impact the 
lives of our children. We promise the discussion will be inspiring and that you will leave with 
the knowledge that The Brady Kohn Foundation has invested in an extremely important 
research investigation and is truly making a difference in the world - all in honor and in 
memory of Brady Kohn. 
 
Dr. Wagner received his M.D. degree at Jefferson Medical College in 1981, completed his 
internship and residency in Pediatrics at Duke University School of Medicine in 1984 and post-
doctoral fellowship in Hematology-Oncology at The Johns Hopkins School of Medicine in 
1987 where he remained as an Assistant Professor until joining the faculty at the University of 
Minnesota in 1991. He is a native of Delaware, with family still residing in Hockessin. 
 

To be a part of this exciting evening RESPOND TODAY!:  
RSVP@ thebradykohnfoundation.org or call (302 )765-2875 

 

 


